
 

 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge is back with ‘Silly 

Squad’.  This year it’s online! 

As always, The Summer Reading Challenge will have 

loads of brilliant book suggestions to get you 

started, and tips on how you can keep reading even 

while schools and libraries are closed. They also 

have heaps of super silly activities, quizzes, 

videos, games and more to keep you entertained at 

home! 

Silly Squad officially begins here on Friday 5 June 

2020. 

      https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in 

Keep an eye on this website for the latest Summer 

Reading Challenge news, including details of their 

fantastically fun launch party! 
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